
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

CITY OF COLORADO SPRINGS NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF ANNEXATION OF 

THE MOHL HOLLOW CONSISTING OF 1.26 ACRES LOCATED AT THE SOUTHEAST 

CORNER OF VINCENT DRIVE AND DUBLIN BOULEVARD 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that on June 28, 2016, at 1:00 p.m. in the City 

Council Chambers, City Hall Building, 107 N. Nevada, Suite 325, Colorado Springs, 

Colorado, the City Council will consider the annexation of the area known as 

Mohl Hollow consisting of 1.26 acres and as more specifically described in Exhibit 

A attached to the resolution accompanying this Notice to determine whether 

the area should be annexed to the City of Colorado Springs pursuant to 31-12-

106(1), C.R.S. 

 

The approximate boundaries and location of the proposed annexation 

are indicated on the map attached to this Notice. The Annexation Plat and 

accompanying maps are on file in the Office of the City Clerk of Colorado 

Springs, City Administration Building, 30 S. Nevada, Colorado Springs, Colorado 

and may be inspected during normal business hours. 

 

WITNESS, Sarah B. Johnson, City Clerk of the City of Colorado Springs, 

Colorado, this _____ day of ________________________ 2016. 

 

 

 

 

       

Sarah B. Johnson, City Clerk 
 
 

Publication Dates: 

1. May 28, 2016 

2. June 4, 2016 

3. June 11, 2016, and 

4. June 18, 2016 

 
 


